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Thursday, June 23, 2016
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM

Maywood Multipurpose Building
200 S. 5th Ave., Maywood, IL 60153

 

Join us at the Maywood  
Advisory Working Group Meeting #4.

The AWG meetings are open to the public and there will be an opportunity for audience members  
to ask questions following the presentation and Working Group agenda items.

 
For more information about the AWG, please contact the Maywood Village Manager’s office at 708-450-6303. 

YOU’RE INVITED!
The Village of Maywood, in 
partnership with the Illinois 

Department of Transportation, 
will host a fourth AWG meeting 

to continue discussions 
regarding proposed Eisenhower 

Expressway improvements.

At AWG meeting #4, which was held  
on April 21, 2016, IDOT narrowed the 
list of alternatives to Alternatives 1  
and 6. Both options retain all existing 
I-290 ramps, but differ in their design 
at the First Avenue interchange. 
Alternative 1 includes the current 
frontage road connections at First 
Avenue (Harrison Street, Bataan Drive), 
while Alternative 6 does not include 
these frontage road connections. 
At the upcoming June 23rd AWG 
meeting, IDOT will recommend 
a preferred alternative, and seek 
stakeholder comments through  
July 14, 2016. 

 

MEETING TOPICS:

•  �Comparison of Alternatives  
1 and 6

•  �Preliminary Preferred  
Alternative Recommendation

•  Next steps
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